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Hello
 The constant attacks upon our rights committed by Democrats should be illegal, as they are in
violation of both Oregon's and the federal Constitutions. SB978 does that.
 Seems as though the outrages perpetrated by antifa would have given some of the
democrats second thoughts about perpetuating a progressive agenda.

                                                                                          Aebe in North Powder
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